
 

Dear parent/guardian 

 

Doncaster Rovers Belles will host a late season home game at the Eco-Power Stadium - and we are looking to 
pack the stands with the next generation of supporters of the women’s game. 
 

The clash with Northampton Town on Sunday, April 30 has been switched to the Eco-Power Stadium with a 2pm kick-off 

and we are offering all school children across the city the opportunity to watch the game free of charge when 
accompanied by a paying adult. 

 

To redeem the offer please follow the instructions below: 

1. Visit the ticket website: tickets.clubdoncaster.co.uk 

2. Select the Belles tab. 

3. Select the Northampton Town ladies game. 

4. Select the number of tickets you require; you must add a full paying adult ticket (£5) to ensure you get free junior 
tickets. 

5. Enter the code ‘SCHOOLS300423’ at the checkout. 

6. After entering your voucher code at the checkout, the cost of your tickets will automatically reduce. 

 

Please note that your tickets must be claimed before 4pm on Friday, April 28. 

 

Tickets will be available to purchase on the day but will be at full price for all (£5 adults and £1 child), while parking at 

the Eco-Power Stadium for the game can be booked for £3. 
 

We can’t wait to welcome you to the game. 

 

                      Kind Regards 

                      Russ Green,  

                      Chief executive, Doncaster Rovers Belles. 

 


